
 
 

We want to hear from you! 

The University of Rochester is conducting a
research study, “Mind the Gap,” to help families
access autism services after diagnosis.  

 
What will happen? 

o You will get information about topics that
may help you access services 

o Topics include understanding the system,
challenging behavior, self-care, etc. 

o You may be asked to identify goals and be
provided with resources  

o You may be matched with a peer coach,
who is another parent of a child with a
disability  

o The program is free and you will be paid 
for filling out forms 

 
 

Was your child recently diagnosed with 
autism spectrum disorder?  

Would you like to access services within school and in
the community? Is your child aged 6 years or under? 
 

Interested? Find out more: 
   585-276-6465Samantha_hochheimer@URMC.Rochester.edu 
 

Study Name: Mind the Gap PI: Dr. Tristram Smith 


